
                       Class 5 Newsletter                 Spring Term – 7/01/22  

Welcome Back! 
 

Happy New Year and welcome back to school!  I hope you have all had an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas break.   
 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: 
k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

 

This week in Class... 
 

In English this week we have been looking at 
non-fiction texts and their features. We have 
created fact files, explored new vocabulary and 
written an informative paragraph about the sun. 
 
In Maths we have looked at number sequences 
and co-ordinates.  We have also been 
translating and reflecting shapes on a grid. 
 
We have started our new Science topic on ‘The 
Solar System’.  In Geography we have been 
finding out about extreme temperatures on 
Earth.  In R.E. we have been thinking about 
significant events in our lives and what makes 
them significant.   
 
 

Other News!  
 

Christmas Around the World Project 
Thank you so much for supporting the children at home with 
their project work.  The projects were fantastic and I really 
enjoyed reading about Christmas traditions across the globe. 
 
Health Questionnaire 
Next week, on Monday and Tuesday, the children will be 

completing a ‘Health Needs Assessment Questionnaire’.  This 

is a nationwide questionnaire which allows our school nurse 

to assess health and social needs of the children in Year 6.  

The questionnaire can be viewed via the following link: 

https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/ 

If you do not wish for your child to complete the 

questionnaire or would like to speak to the school nurse, 

please contact them directly on 0300 247 0040 (option 1). 

Thank you for your support  

Important Dates 
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 8:30am until 
8:45am.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and 
ask any questions you may have.  
 

 Tuesday 11th January @ 6pm Borwick Hall 
meeting for parents 

 

 Wednesday 9th - Friday 11th February – 
Borwick Hall Residential Trip (children to be 
in school for 8:30am on Wednesday and can 
be collected at 2pm on Friday 11th).  

 

 Friday 11th February – school finishes @ 
3:15pm for half term 

  

Don’t Forget! 
 

 Please encourage your child to read each night and 
complete their reading records 
 

 Homework is set on a Thursday and should be 
returned please, on a Tuesday. 

 

 P.E. is on FRIDAY.  Please can children come to school 
in their P.E. kit on this day 

 

 Interventions will start after school next week on 
MONDAY and THURSDAY until 4:15pm.  You will have 
been contacted directly if your child is due to attend.   

 

Special News  
Congratulations to this week’s winners of my certificates   

 
Curriculum Award – Rogan for working well in English and for creating an informative Dinosaur fact file 
 
Christian Value Award – Faye for participating well in R.E. and showing love to others 

 
 

Miss Morris  
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